
 

 

The International Rescue 
Committee helps people whose 
lives and livelihoods are shattered 
by conflict and disaster to survive, 
recover and regain control of their 
future. 

The National Resource Center for Refugees, Immigrants, and Migrants 
(NRC- RIM) is funded by the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention to support health departments and community organizations 
working with refugee, immigrant, and migrant communities that have 
been disproportionately affected by COVID-19. Learn more at nrcrim.org.  
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IMPORTANT:  
Keep your COVID-19 vaccination record card safe! 
This card shows key details about your 
COVID-19 vaccine: what type, when and 
where you received it, and how many 
doses. 

**You may need this card to prove that 
you have been fully vaccinated against 
COVID-19 to: 

• Attend school and/or work,  
• Visit indoor spaces,  
• Travel, 
• Receive and record your COVID-19 vaccine booster. 

Tip: Have a photo of your card stored on your phone so you can prove you’re vaccinated while 
keeping your card safe at home. 

Lost your card? 

If you were vaccinated in the US and need a new card, try contacting:  

• The place where you got the vaccine (such as a pharmacy or doctor’s office)  
• Your state health department’s immunization registry  
• Your case manager (if you have one) for help.  

It’s safe to be vaccinated again if you can’t replace your card. Talk to your healthcare provider 
about your options. 


